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Debra A. Howland

Executive Director and Secretary
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Docket #DW (04-048
City of Nashua’s Petition for Valuation Pursuant to RSA 38:9

Dear Ms. Howland:

Gary L. Daniels, Chairman of the Board of Selectmen for the Town of Milford, is
scheduled to testify before the commission in the above-referenced matter on September 19,
2007. Due to a scheduling conflict, we request that Mr. Daniels be the first to testify on that day.

Counsel for Pennichuck Water Works, Inc., the City of Nashua, Anheuser-Busch
Companies, Inc., and PUC Staff have consented to this request. I was unable to reach counsel
for the Town of Merrimack, the Town of Bedford, and the Office of Consumer Advocate;
however, I do not anticipate any objections to this request.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. Please do not hesitate to call me with any

questions.
Very truly your:Q

E. Maria Reinemand, Esq.

cc: Service List



